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	HURRICANE ROOMS – KING CROSS
	

	
	

	DESIGN AND ACCESS STATEMENT
	19 August 2009


 

INTRODUCTION
The club is located on the corner of Pentonville Road and Kings Cross Bridge. The existing building consists of a members only pool and snooker club serving beverages and meals on the ground floor and it shares the building with the night club Scala on the upper floors. The planning application that this design and access statement accompanies is for new external signage to the building, introducing new signage to support the new brand, 'Hurricane Rooms'. The building will still trade as a pool and snooker room it is just receiving a refurbishment.
 

USE

The building is currently used as a members only pool and snooker club with a night club above. This provides a place for people within the locality to have a drink and play pool / snooker. The enhancements proposed in the application are intended to enhance the viability of the site as well as to enhance the building’s presence on the street as the main entrance has been changed from the entrance which was the main entrance on Pentonville Road to the existing secondary entrance on Kings Cross Bridge. Existing fully inclusive access and egress will be maintained. 

 

AMOUNT
There are currently 4no. signs to the building, these will be replaced with the newly branded signage and will include 1no. additional projecting sign. The only replacement sign that has changed quite considerably is the one to the new main entrance on Kings Cross Bridge. This has been made larger to frame the main entrance and will be internally illuminated.
 

LAYOUT
As mentioned before we have switched the entrances so that the main entrance is now on Kings Cross Bridge and the previous entrance on Pentonville Road will now just be used as a fire escape. The reason for this is to do with the internal refurbishment.
 

SCALE
The size of the signs replacing the existing signage are basically the same in scale. The proposed sign to the new main entrance is quite large, purposely to attract attention however, it is a large building and this sits quite well in terms of scale against it. 
 
LANDSCAPING 

None required.
 

APPEARANCE
The new signage will enhance the aesthetic of the site and serve a purpose to guide customers to the new entrance. 
 

ACCESS
The access and egress from the site will remain as existing.
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